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CORONAVIRUS/COVID-19 DEVICE REQUEST UPDATE 
03.22.2020 

Good Evening Royal Family, 

This is Superintendent of Schools Dr. Daniel McGarry calling with another update 
regarding our Educational Opportunities Plan. We have received numerous requests 
from families who were not able to pick up a Chromebook on March 19, 2020 or March 
20, 2020. Some of our families have requested a later pick up time. As a result, we are 
providing another Chromebook pick up date and time for Tuesday March, 24, 2020 
from 1:00PM-4:00PM and from 5:00PM-7:00PM at one location, Upper Darby High 
School. 

How to Borrow a District Chromebook 

Chromebook distribution Tuesday March, 24, 2020 from 1:00-4:00PM and from 
5:00PM-7:00PM at one location, Upper Darby High School. 

Please be patient with us as we do our best to supply you with the resources we have at 
this time. 

If a computer is needed for your household, please complete the information on the 
form in the following link: UDSD Device Request 

UDSD Chromebook Pick-Up Locations 

Locations Upper Darby High School, Board Room 
601 N Lansdowne Ave, Drexel Hill PA 

Date and 
time 

Tuesday: March 24, 2020 
1:00PM - 4:00PM and 5:00PM - 7:00PM 

https://forms.gle/56cs1MfLr1J7WB719
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If you are not able to complete the forms from home, you will be able to do so at one of 
the locations listed in this document. 

Please find attached the UDSD Equipment Agreement.  Bring this completed 
document and PHOTO ID with you when picking up your child’s borrowed device. 
NOTE: Only parents/guardians listed as the primary in students’ eSchool file will 
be permitted to pick up the device. Parents/guardians are required to sign the UDSD 
Equipment Agreement to borrow a device. Students will not be permitted to sign the 
agreement or to pick up a device. It is the expectation that the device be returned to the 
District in accordance with the agreement. Please see the table below for device 
pick-up locations and hours. 

Free Internet Access 

Several organizations are providing free internet access and/or special provisions to 
support families as a response to the Coronavirus/COVID-19 school closings. Please 
find the resources attached. 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to work together during this unprecedented 
time. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

INTERNET_ACCESS_RESOURCES_&_PROVISIONS FLYER.pdf (128.2 KB) 

UDSD_Equipment_Agreement_with_Logo_(03.16.2020).pdf (113.8 KB) 

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-2/messages/attachments/b93d7f76fff8ba6ccdbee1c4745a5c21040ec035/INTERNET_ACCESS_RESOURCES_%2526_PROVISIONS.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-2/messages/attachments/cee44c7c36be9d2c53a08f182ef77e8e5f4bd77c/UDSD_Equipment_Agreement_with_Logo_%252803.16.2020%2529.pdf

